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22 July 2019

Professor P. Neuzil
Nemocnice Na Homolce
Roentgenova 2

150 30 Praha 5

re: Implantation of Carotid filter on 21 July 2019

Dear Professor Neuzil,

This letter is to thank you for all you have done to enable me have the implantation
of the carotid filter. | understand that it is an exceptional process requiring special
approval from various different parties as well as the presence of a team from the
company in Israel. The effort to meet to required conditions for the procedure must
have been considerable. My deepest gratitude is due to you for managing and
contributing to this whole process.

| feel particularly privileged to be able to benefit from this new technology. For me, it
has arrived at just the right moment. In addition, | am privileged to have had the
outstanding team you assembled for the procedure. | understand why Homolka
Hospital has such an excellent and wide-spread reputation in cardiology.

Over the years | have befitted on several occasions from the competence and
professionalism of the Cardiology department of your hospital. Indeed, | feel that |
own my life to it on more than one occasion. This procedure is the latest in such a
series.

Many thanks indeed for all you and your department have done for me.

Yours sincerely,
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